
School council have been informed that at Crawford’s village 

hall, the defibrillator is only 

designed for adults. We have come 

to a decision that some of the 

money we have saved will be spent 

on buying new pads for the 

defibrillator that can be used on 

children.   

Instead of spending money on variables that we wouldn’t 

use, we felt this would be more beneficial so we can help 

save lives. 

 

Lexie, Year 6 

                       

 


